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Town of Afton
County of Chenango

Present at the regular meeting were Supr. Robert Briggs,  John Lawrence,  Calvin Tallmadge, Jamie
Baciuska, and Highway Superintendent Lynn Shultis.

The Special meeting was called to order at 6:55 p.m. at the Susquehanna Roome located at 105 Main
Street Afton, with the salute to the flag. 

Recognition of Visitors

Floor was opened for comments speakers were as follows in order of appearance, Cathy Colley, Jim
Sullivan, Dick Furman, Susan Dorsey, Earl Colley, Marilyn Schambach, Dick Squires, Pat Wenner, Alan
Gaydorus, Brad Chuck, Jean Jones, John Loker.

Topic was Local Law # 3  entitled “Town of Afton Road Preservation Law” of 2010.  Supervisor R . Briggs
appointed a committee to gather information consisting of John Lawrence representing the Afton Town
Board, Alan Gaydorus representing the Afton merchants, Bill Olin representing the Local Farmers, Gerry
Matthews representing the Afton Village, and Chris Warren representing outside of Afton village.

Also R Briggs stated that Chenango County is currently working on a road use law at county level.  It was
also stated that there would be a public hearing at April 14, 2011 meeting at 7:00 p.m..Motion to
adjourn made at 7:20 pm by J Baciuska  and seconded by C Tallmadge, approved.

Supervisor  _________________________     Town Clerk _________________________
                     Robert Briggs Rosemarie Klatz

Town Council ___________________________         _____________________________
  
                      ___________________________         ______________________________


